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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 18, 1976 

Dear 

I want to thank you for accompanying Betty and 
me dti~'ng our recent visit to Louisiana. We 
thoro ghly enjoyed the warmth of our greeting 
and th support that you and others expressed. 
The voyage along the Mississippi on the Natchez 
will be' long remembered by us, as will the 
warmth and hospitality that you and others 
from Louisiana provided. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. E win 
Governors' Mansion 
Capitol Access Road 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 
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